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Important Update Regarding Workers Compensation Legislation in Western Australia 

Dear valued customers, 

We want to keep you informed about the recent changes to workers compensation 

legislation in Western Australia.  

As of 1 July 2024, the new Workers Compensation and Injury Management Act 2023 (WA) 

(Act) and Workers Compensation and Injury Management Regulations 2024 (WA) 

(Regulations) comes into effect. This legislation has been modernised in a way which provides 

clarity and certainty for stakeholders within the workers compensation system while 

preserving fundamental aspects of the scheme. 

What You Need to Know: 

1. Forms and Documents: We are actively working to fully transition our forms and 
documents to reflect the new Act and Regulations. Our commitment is to provide 
seamless service during this transition period. You may encounter some forms and 
documents that still refer to the old legislation. Rest assured, the Act and Regulations 
will apply to any new policies issued, or claims received, from 1 July 2024.  

2. Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ): For more detailed information, visit our FAQ link 
for Employers and Brokers available on our website. This is an important guide to assist 
you in understanding your responsibilities, obligations and the key legislative changes in 
accordance with the new Act and Regulations. 

How to Stay Informed: 

• Visit our website: Learn more about the Act and Regulations.  
• Contact our customer support: If you have specific questions or need assistance, our 

dedicated team is here to help. 

Thank you for your continued trust in CGU. We remain committed to supporting you and 
your workforce through these changes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Underwriting Team 

CGU Workers Compensation 

https://www.cgu.com.au/business/workers-compensation/wa

